
Let’s Celebrate!
Support World Breastfeeding Week at  
North Memorial Health - Maple Grove Hospital

Who: 	 Expectant families, current, past and potential patients who are interested in self-care,  
baby care, feeding support and community.

What: 	 A Celebration of all things related to breastfeeding, mother and baby wellness. 
Families and vendors will enjoy refreshments, breastfeeding education and assistance, 
activities, a baby café, door prizes, vendor booths, and so much more!

When: 	 Wednesday, August 7, 2024 from 1:30-3:30 p.m.

Where: 	 North Memorial Health - Maple Grove Hospital 
9855 Hospital Drive, Maple Grove, MN 55369 
Four Seasons Cafe

Join Us!
Ensuring the health, safety and happiness of all our families is our number one priority. 
That’s why we are reaching out companies like yours—we know you value the same. Our 
team recognizes the high quality products and services you offer and we’d like to share 
them with even more of our current and future breastfeeding mothers.

There are several ways you can support this event and enjoy high visibility for your brand 
and products. This event will provide access to a very engaged and targeted audience while 
also demonstrating your commitment to the wellbeing of mothers/babies. 

3	 Provide giveway promotional items or product samples for goodie bags

3	 Attend the event and host a table to support community education

3	 Donate items for door prizes

How to Get Involved
Please contact Maria Johnson at: maria.johnson@northmemorial.com 
or (763) 581-2235 to coordinate your donation or learn more about 
options to participate onsite during the event. All donations are tax 
deductible.Thank you!

MAPLE GROVE
HOSPITAL

The #1 delivering hospital in Minnesota (for 4 years and counting!)

With over 5,100 babies born at our hospital in the past year alone, and over 60,000 since we 
opened in 2009, our Family Birth Center has a strong community of families with babies and young 
children. To support their wellbeing, we are joining this global event to “raise awareness of the health 
and wellbeing outcomes of breastfeeding and the importance of supporting mothers to breastfeed 
for as long as they wish.”
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